Minutes of the Cycletrons Meeting, November 8, 2018

Present: Scott Restmeyer, Jane Koropsak, Terri Diaz, Rich Gambella, Mike Loftus, Frank Teich, Jay Adams, Joe
Walsh, Mike Stangel
(We need more people to attend the meetings!)

The meeting was called to order by Scott R. at 12:10 p.m.

Safety:

Important business:

Nomination of 2019 officers:
President: Scott Restmeyer
Vice-President: Rich Gambella
Secretary: Jane Koropsak
Treasurer: Terri Diaz

Ride coordinator: Charles Gardner
Safety leader: Scott Orban

A vote was taken from the floor. All present were in favor of nominations.

Anyone who wishes to run for office should send an email to Scott Restmeyer or Jane Koropsak.

A vote will be held during our holiday party (scheduled for December 18 at J&Rs!). All paid members are
welcome to run for office.

Events/Rides: Note your calendars!

Full Throttle Toy Run on December 2. Interested? Send an email to Mike Loftus or Scott Restmeyer.
https://events.wbab.com/selden/events/full-throttle-toy-run-stony-brook-childrens-hospital-/E0-001-
119927701-8 .

Motorcycle show is in NYC on December 1%, Discounted LIRR tickets are not available, but several club
members still plan to attend the show. Contact Mike Stangel so he can coordinate a meeting location and
members can still ride in on the train together.

Holiday party: Tuesday, December 18, 6 p.m.: Scott R. is working with J&R’s in Calverton on cost and menu.
An email will be sent when menu and cost are finalized. We will need RSVPs but mark your calendar for
December 18!!!

Mike Loftus is putting together rides both on-and-off of Long Island. He will map out rides with a GPS. Rides
are always open to everyone. Contact Mike if you have an idea for a ride. He will accumulate them and put
them in a book.

The club participated in the BERA club event at Berkner on October 10. Thanks to those who volunteered to sit
at our table.

Treasurer’s report sent in by Terri:
Savings: $52.10

Checking: $285.68

2" checking: $208.68


https://events.wbab.com/selden/events/full-throttle-toy-run-stony-brook-childrens-hospital-/E0-001-119927701-8
https://events.wbab.com/selden/events/full-throttle-toy-run-stony-brook-childrens-hospital-/E0-001-119927701-8

Total = $ 546.46

Miscellaneous:
Mike Stangel will post photos from rides on the club website. Please send photos to Mike.

AND, PLEASE SEND YOUR 2019 $10 DUES TO TERRI DIAZ, BLDG. 98. You can send cash or make checks
payable to “BNL-Cycletrons.”

Meeting was adjourned at 12:35p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Jane %ara;:m‘k.

Jane Koropsak, Cycletrons Secretary



